CHAPARRAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
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HIGLEY HANGOUT

WELCOME BACK

We are so happy to be back at Chaparral.

We have a new name and some new faces

this year. We look forward to a great year

at Higley Hangout.

Our first week back was getting to know

everyone. We made some pigs in a blanket

and enjoyed them with each other. August

we will learn weaving and making salt clay » 7‘:
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HH HOURS:
M-F 6:30-7:45AM
WEDS 1-6PM
M-T, TH-F 3:05-6PM

CONTACT

IGLEY HANGOUT SITE PHONE
480-209-2455
HIGLEY HANGOUT SUPERVISOR

BELLE GELBER \
480-279-7034
BILLING CONTACT \

JENNIFER KRAMER-MELLER
480-279-7055




